
 

 

 

Summer Safety Hints and Tips 

 

Beat the Heat 

Anybody can be at risk for a heat-related illness. Follow some summer safety tips, like taking extra breaks, 

wearing a hat, applying sun cream and drinking lots of water to help keep you safe.  

 

Playgrounds 

If your visiting the park this year and playing on equipment be sure to pay attention and take care to keep you 

safe.  

 

Water Safety 

Drowning caused 3,709 deaths in 2017. The younger the child, the greater the risk.  If you are out and about 

near water take extra care – ponds, lakes, rivers, the sea.  

 

Cycling 

Bicyclists must take extra precautions when they ride. They often share the road with vehicles, but injuries can 

happen even on a cycle path. 

 

Pedestrian Safety 

Being distracted when walking is a huge problem, be sure to pay attention and avoid talking on your phone or 

listening to music when walking near traffic.  

 

 

Weekly Attendance and Minutes Late 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year  Class Attendance % Minutes Late 

R Ash  75.77%     247     

R Oak  84.44% 39 

1 Cherry  90.74% 113 

1 Elm  92.14% 191 

2 Fir  88.52% 178 

2 Yew  83.08% 42 

3 Cedar  90.42% 89 

3 Hazel  80.83% 55 

4 Chestnut  98.40%      236 

4 Holly  79.20% 92 

5 Maple  88.89% 220 

5 Sycamore  86.43% 129 

6 Birch  89.29% 31      

6 Willow  96.90% 40 

Whole School 87.31%     
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‘If you are not willing to learn, no one can 

help you. If you are determined to learn no 

one can stop you.’ 

Zig Ziglar 

 

It is Ged’s birthday today. She is 

nine years older than Seb. 

Altogether their ages add up to 23 

years old. How old is Ged? 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Sweeney 

Mrs Sweeney or Miss Hamilton, as she was known 

at the start of the year, will be leaving after 6 years.  

She has been an asset to the Pinehurst Family, most 

recently teaching Year 6, and joining the Senior 

Leadership Team this year.  We wish her well as she 

relocates to embark on a new adventure.  

Mrs Sewell 

Mrs Sewell will be leaving us after 6 years in the 

Pinehurst Family.  Mrs Sewell has worked with our 

Early Years children setting them off on their 

Pinehurst journey.  We wish her well as she 

embarks on a change of career to midwifery.  

Miss Higgins  

Thank you to Miss Higgins who has been part of the 

Pinehurst Family in Year 3 this year.  We wish her 

good luck in the future  

Miss Woodhouse 

We thank Miss Woodhouse for all of her 

contributions to the Pinehurst Family as a 

Lunchtime Supervisor and Cleaner in recent years.  

We wish her every happiness in the future.  

 

Dates for your diary… 

We break up NEXT WEEK on Friday 15
th

 July 

Nursery finish on Thursday 14
th

 July 

Please collect your children at the time below 

from the allocated gate 

1.40pm Reception 

EYFS 

Gate 

Year 1 

Main 

Gate 

Year 2 

Little 

Acorns 

Gate 

 

1.50pm Year 5 

EYFS 

Gate 

Year 6 

Little 

Acorns 

Gate 

 

Year 3  

Kitchen 

Side 

Gate 

Year 

4 

Main 

Gate 

Pupils return on Monday 5
th

 September 

End of Year Reports 

Please return reply slips next week. Thank you. 

If you wish to discuss your child’s report with their 

class teacher please contact them to arrange a 

mutually convenient time.  

Miss Hannah will be continuing to be part of 

the Pinehurst Family in the Autumn Term. 


